### Cato Community Newsletter March 2024

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



March is a month of changes and opportunities. The change of season to Spring offers the anticipation of warmer days and the change to daylight savings allows us more time to enjoy the sunshine. The flowers are blooming, and the grass is growing. So, get those lawnmowers ready.

You also have many opportunities to celebrate, worship, and have your voice heard. You can enjoy a day of popcorn delight, dress in green so that you don't get pinched, worship an important religious event, or let your choice of presidential candidate be known by voting. Fortunately, we are free to choose none or to embrace all.

- Tammey Thomas (704-825-2946)



#### March 17th





March 31st

To celebrate Popcorn Lover's Day this month, we are having a giveaway for a surprise popcorn treat! Return entry below by 3/10/24

NAME: PHONE: ADDRESS:

# LOVER'S DAY 3/14

### Spring Forward!

Don't forget to change your clocks on March 10th!



# loome First Day

of Spring March 19th 211 IS HERE TO HELP YOU

### **Congratulations to the WINNERS**

of our Sweet Frog Leap Year giveaway last month!

PATSY GRIFFITH • KIM SHOEMAKER • BETTY ADAMS



WASTE PRO

Trash Pickup **Every Thursday** 

Next bulk pick up April 18th

**Helpful Numbers:** 

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800

Animal Control: 704-866-3300 For Emergencies call 911

